
JULY STEERS MINUTES


Survey results concerning Vicki Conley’s workshop did not 
indicate enough interest to reschedule her at this time.  Refund 
checks will be available at the July meeting.  


Bev is working on our next workshop.  Lisa Flowers Ross will 
offer an abstraction workshop May  20-22, 2025.  A venue needs 
to be secured.  Linda suggested the Clifton Library and will 
check on that.


Becky reported a current balance of $16,357.66.  The refunds 
from the canceled workshop will be subtracted from that.


Member workshops need some way to gauge interest so that the 
presenters know how many people to prepare for.


There was a discussion of the situation regarding slats for 
hanging work.  Mary and Linda will bring examples and give 
details for those who need it.  There are instructions on our 
website.


